
Kia ora Whanau 

Just a reminder to you all that tomorrow we have our trip 
called “Run and Become”.  

We will be leaving school at 9.30am and we will shuttle the 
children down to the Wainuiomata Memorial Gardens at the 
top of Hine Road.  

Once everyone is there we will be walking/running around 
the Gum Loop track together. We are also planning to have a 
picnic down by the gardens and have a play and exploration 
around this area. If it is raining hard this trip will be 
postponed till the following Wednesday 13th April 2022.  

Your child will need to wear suitable clothing for a bush walk:  
a jacket and sensible walking/running shoes etc. 

They will need a big healthy breakfast and morning tea and 
we will provide the lunches. 

If you would like to join us for this walk you are more than 
welcome but you will need to provide your own transport. 

Nga mihi Staff of Pukeatua School. 
 

 


